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WEEKLY PARISH NEWSLETTER 11th SEPTEMBER 2022 
 
 

MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS     
   

Sunday 11th SEPT TWENTY FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (C) Parish Mass Book page 136 
 

8.00am            Wellbeing of Kit Brownrigg (Murphy Family)             
 

10.00am          Francis Nyochembeng RIP (Louisa) 
 

6.00pm            For the People of the Parish 

 
Monday 12th   NO MASS TODAY 

         
Tuesday 13th  NO MASS TODAY 

 
Wed 14th          NO MASS TODAY          

 
Thursday 15th  NO MASS TODAY 

 
Friday 16th         NO MASS TODAY 

                                                 
Sat 17th            St Robert Bellarmine 

9.30am             Mary Fombin RIP (Louisa Nkohkwo)   
  
Sunday 18th SEPT TWENTY FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (C)                          

8.00am            Yvonne Terrini and Family (Manche Family) 
 

10.00am          John Greene RIP (Greene Famly) 
 

6.00pm            For the People of the Parish 
 
 
 
 

 
Readers   11th Sept     8am: Valentino F 10am: Kate M   6pm: Frances H 
 

Counters 11th Sept     Pauline and Peter   Cleaners w/c 12th Sept       Conchie, Rovena and Inoka    
 

Readers  18th Sept      8am: Mark M  10am: Louisa N       6pm: Howard B 
 

Counters 19th Sept      Vera and Valentino               Cleaners w/c 19th Sept   Audry and Siobhan 

 

FR STEPHEN WRITES:  
On this last Sunday as Parish Priest, I am writing this with mixed emotions. There is a feeling of happiness as I prepare 
to move to Norfolk and the thought of having “my own front door” for the first time in my life has an appealing quality. 
Then, of course, there is that feeling of sadness in leaving St Catherine’s after seven happy years. Those years have 
gone so quickly even though these last two years have been so unsettling and difficult with Covid, the lockdowns and 
that general feeling of insecurity.  
 

However, I am very pleased that the Archbishop has appointed Fr Peter Sebastian as the new Parish Priest of St 
Catherine’s. He will be different from me but as St John Henry Newman gently reminds us, “to live is to change but to 
be perfect is to change often.”  Do please support Fr Peter as he begins his ministry with you as your Parish Priest. 
 
 

Fr Peter has kindly suggested that I come back for a proper farewell on Sunday 23rd October when I will preside and 
preach at the 10am Mass. There will be the opportunity to meet afterwards in the Hall.  
 

QUEEN ELIZABETH II RIP  

Queen Elizabeth died on Thursday 8th September after serving her Country and the Commonwealth for seventy years 
as monarch. Her life was devoted to her duty as Queen and her faith in Jesus Christ was at the centre of her life. We 
pray for the Royal Family as they mourn her death and commend her soul to God. We remember especially King 
Charles III as he assumes this high office. God save the King. 
  

PLEASE PRAY for the Sick especially Cindy Albright, Pauline Bailey, Patrick Beglane, Tyler Curniffe, Delia 
Gallagher, Marie Gilbert & Family, Martin Jackson, Steve Jackson, Paul Jarvis, David Jordan, Solomon Justin, Georgia 
Kelly, Paul Kwan, Teresa McDonald, Sally McKenna, Jimmy Murphy, Ryan O’Loughlin, Mark Peace, Jean Penycate, 
Mary Redmond, Kathy Richardson, Debbie Ruberg-Smith, Chloe Sheead, Mary Sheehan, Anne Srivastava, Coby 
Thomas and the residents of Amy Woodgate Residential Home. 
 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 
 

The Sacred Scriptures grow with the one who reads them.  Pope St Gregory the Great 

 

Last Week’s Offertory 
£ 639.03 (of which £ 388.00 is Gift Aided) 
 

Today there will be a retiring collection for the 
Catholic Education Service 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
Tea and coffee are served every Sunday in the hall 
after 10am Mass. All welcome. 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Parish Office is normally open on Mon, Wed 
and Fri from 10am until 12noon. All Parish Hall 
bookings should be made during these times. 

 ~~~~~~~~ 
If you would like Mass to be offered please write 
clearly and complete a brown Mass Intention 
Envelope. For Anniversary Masses, with a 
particular date, please give at least eight weeks’ 
notice to avoid disappointment.  
 

Kingston Hospital If you are admitted to Kingston 

Hospital, it is your responsibility to inform the ward 
staff if you would like to see the Catholic Chaplain. 
If you are calling on behalf of a Patient in the 
Hospital please call the Hospital Main Switchboard 
on 020 8546 7711 who will in turn contact the 
Chaplain. 
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